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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CITY OF JONESVILLE RECREATIONAL BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL SEASON CANCELLED

The City of Jonesville regrets to announce the cancellation of the 2021 recreational baseball
and softball season.  The City is unable to commit to the testing, crowd management, and
competition procedures that current COVID-19 protocols mandate.  In making the decision, the
City also determined that it would not be appropriate to solicit business sponsorships that
typically support the operation of the program at this time.

The City is hopeful that conditions will permit the program to resume in the spring of 2022.

Anyone with questions can contact City Hall at (517) 849-2104

###

Contact Information:
Jeff Gray, City Manager
265 E. Chicago Street
Jonesville, MI 49250
(517) 849-2104
(517) 849-9037 fax
jgray@jonesville.org


